日期: 2020/06/19 12:59

寄件人: 鷹觜美佳 <mika.takanohashi.63@adm.hosei.ac.jp>

收件人: Hosei HIF <hif@hosei.ac.jp>

主旨: Hosei International Fund (HIF) Foreign Scholars Fellowship 2021

Dear Sir/Madam:

(Should this email reach inappropriate department, it would be appreciated if you forward this email to the department in charge.)

A warm greeting from the Global Education Center, Hosei University in Tokyo, Japan.

We would like to inform you that the 2021 Application Guidelines for the Hosei International Fund (HIF) FOREIGN SCHOLARS FELLOWSHIP have been completed and that we are now ready to accept applications from prospective candidates for the coming year.

Hosei University celebrated the 100th anniversary of its founding in 1980. In commemoration of this event, the Hosei International Fund was set up through contributions from faculty, students, alumni, and industry to further international relations. As one undertaking covered by this fund, foreign scholars are yearly invited to apply for a fellowship to conduct research at Hosei University.

At the following website, we have released the Guidelines, which we hope will be of use in making our program known to prospective candidates. The Application Form may also be obtained at the same website.

URL: http://www.global.hosei.ac.jp/en/researchers/hif/

Due to the COVID-19 infections, the application deadline has been postponed and the selection schedule thereafter is changed accordingly. The revised application deadline is August 1st, 2020. Please refer to the abovementioned website for detail.

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support. We hope the response will be a large one.

Yours sincerely, Global Education Center Hosei Unviersity

* ... * ..

Hosei University, Global Education Center International Office 2-17-1 Fujimi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 102-8160 Japan

TEL/FAX:03-3264-5475(内線81-9147) /4624 E-mail: <u>mika.takanohashi.63@adm.hosei.ac.jp</u> *...*..*..*..*..*..*..*..*..*